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Nomination of Officers for 2014/2015 
At our February 6th meeting, bylaws state that we must take nominations for officers for the ensuing 
Lodge year, 2014/2015.  The offices that are up for election are Exalted Ruler, Leading Knight, Loyal 
Knight, Lecturing Knight, Treasurer, Secretary, and Trustee.  Any member wanting to run for an office 
must have their name and designated office nominated that evening.  At our February 20th meeting, 
nominations will again be opened to fill any vacancies with an election to follow.  If you’ve ever had a 
desire to become an officer in the Elks, now is the chance to fulfill your dream. Both meetings start at 
7:30pm at the lodge. 
                   

Elks National Foundation 
The year is winding down for any member who has not yet made a donation to the National 
Foundation.  In order to be credited on this year’s donations, payments must be received in Chicago 
by March 15th.  Currently our donations are listed 2nd in the state, but with a little push, maybe we 
could take over 1st place. Some background with our ENF donations, ENF makes it possible for our 
lodge to host Downtown Movie Nights, helps our lodge to supply smoke and CO detectors for our 
fireman to install in homes, helps for our lodge to send children to camp and distribute dictionaries to 
third graders in outlying school districts and many other projects. This year our lodge received $4000 
from the ENF to support these projects. For those new members who would like some additional 
information on ENF,  please feel free to contact any Lodge officer with your questions.    
 
 
              

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 
3rd Paul Miller, PER                           5th Art Klein, PER, Secretary                                    5th Ray Smith 
10th Roger Danes                                 11th John Manush, PER                                13th Beverly Fisher  
16th Tim Manderscheid                               20th Lynda Hild                                        23rd Les Jannings            
24th Lela Tull                                              26th Dave Chubb                                       26th John Haworth 
28th Sally Miller 
 
 

Take your Sweetheart out to Dinner at the Elks! 
 

Friday, February 14th Dinner   
SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $6.50 

 

On Friday the 14th we will serving Fried Chicken.  Please plan to attend and bring a prospective new 
member or friend.  We strongly request that if you are planning to attend, please call in a reservation 
so we can make sure we have plenty of food available.  A covered dish is always appreciated.   
 


